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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Since my arrival at Carrington Junior School I have been continually trying to improve and develop all aspects of 
the school in partnership with staff, governors and parents.  You will know from the national press that lack of 
funding for schools is a key issue and money for the future is still very tight, so this is why I am writing now to ask 
you to support the school in a financial way. 
 
Additional financial support would enable us to put in place lots of things that would make your children have a 
better time at the school.  For example, a cookery room properly equipped to service groups of children, repairs 
to the turbine so it could save our energy bills, to name but a couple of the improvements necessary. 
 
Any support you are able to make would be most welcome, but this would be on a voluntary basis.  I suggest a 
payment of £5 per child, per term.  Payments would be set up through our cashless system for the amount you 
are able to contribute, to be paid near the start of each term.    
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Majcher 

Head Teacher 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Voluntary Contribution 

 

Child’s name……………………………………………………………………………………………….  Class……………………………………… 

 

           I will pay £5 per term per child 

  

           I will pay more than £5 per term per child, please state amount………………… 

 

           I will pay less than £5 per term per child, please state amount…………………… 

  

           I will not contribute to this fund 

 

Parent / Carer Signature……………………………………………………………………………….  Date………………………………………… 
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